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CANBERRA

14/2 8 September 1975

Professor H E Maude
77 Arthur Circle
POEREST ACT 2605

I am writing to confirm the arrangements we made on
the telephone on Friday, 5 September.

Mr John Vinelott QC, Leading Counsel for the Grown
in the "Banaban actions", accompanied by Mr Roy Price of
the Treasury Solicitor's Department, will be visiting
Canberra from 30 September to 3 October. We agreed that
they should call on you at home on Wednesday, 1 October
at 3 pm. I understand that the Treasury Solicitor's
Department will be writing to you in greater detail shortly,

I am most grateful for your help on this matter.
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